
Dear Parents, 

The planning for a September’s maximal attendance in-person reopening is underway.  To 

provide parent briefings and to solicit parent feedback we will be hosting informational meetings 

in the football stadium.  The first such meeting is Wednesday, July 22, at 6:00 p.m. and 
Thursday, July 23, at 6:00 p.m.

Attendance is limited to 200 enrollments so that if inclement weather occurs, we can conduct two 

simultaneous 100 person meetings in the Auditorium and in the 11/12 Gymnasium. 

To enroll for the July 22 or July 23, meeting at 6:00 p.m. please click here.   

https://www.srsd.net/Board/BuildingAccess/AppointmentRequestParentMeeting 

Subsequent meeting dates will be published as the July 22 and July 23, meetings begin to fill. 

Respectfully, 

Craig Henry 
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